
  

Sunday, May 29, 2022 

NASCAR Cup Series 

Rev up your Memorial Day weekend with the historic 63rd running of the Coca-Cola 600,  
NASCAR’s toughest test of man and machine!  
 

Bubba Wallace and 23XI will proudly participate in this year's Coke 600 also promoted as "600 Miles of Remembrance" 

at Charlotte Motor Speedway during Memorial Day weekend. This program is designed to honor and remember the men 

and women who gave their lives in active duty service defending our country. Each year, fallen service members are 

honored by featuring their names on the windshield of each car. Last year, Bubba and #23 were honored to display 

servicemembers names on his windshield. 

Leidos ERG Military Alliance Group (MAG) asked for input to memorialize those who gave all for our country.  

MAG decided with Bubba to place the names submitted on the car’s windshield. 

Watch for LCDR Marshall “Chet” Atkins, USN -  (10th Company) for his name on Car #23! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Matson Submitted Marshall’s name for this recognition!  Good on you Mike!  See next page for Mike’ input.  

 

 

 



 

 


